
Contact:
Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services
Stanwood-Camano School District
26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292
360-629-1200
rfloyd@stanwood.wednet.edu

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services

SUBJECT: Stanwood High School Student Field Trips

DATE: October 17, 2023

TYPE: Action Required

The Stanwood High School (SHS) student groups listed below request to attend:

● Potato Judging CDE* - FFA team, November 14-15, 2023, Moses Lake, WA
● Poultry CDE* Clinic - FFA Poultry Eval. Team, January 19-20, 2024, Wenatchee, WA
*CDE = Career Development Event

The following SHS athletic teams request to attend the tournaments listed below, if they qualify
for state competition:

● WIAA State Tournament - Cross Country, November 2-4, 2023, Pasco, WA
● WIAA State Meet - Girls Swim, November 9-11, 2023, Federal Way, WA
● WIAA State Tournament - Girls Soccer, November 16-18, 2023, Puyallup, WA
● WIAA State Tournament - Volleyball, November 16-19, 2023, Yakima, WA
● WIAA State Tournament - Football & Cheer, Possible travel dates November 10-

December 4, 2023, Location Undetermined (details based on seeding)

The SHS boys basketball team requests to attend an out-of-state tournament as follows:

● Desert Holiday Classic - Boys Basketball, December 27-30, 2023, Palm Springs and
surrounding area, CA

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve the Stanwood High School
field trips for these student groups.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice
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